
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: June 8, 2023 

To: City Commission 
From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning and Zoning Administrator 
 Cindy Schneringer, Zoning Coordinator 

Re: Temporary Vendors License – Ray Drea Studios LLC 

 
 

On May 22, 2023, Ray Drea with Ray Drea Studios LLC submitted an 

Application for Temporary Vendors License for the period of August 4-12, 2023. 
Ray Drea Studios LLC has made arrangements with Ken Gienger to set up a 

booth inside the Celebrity Hotel to display fine art paintings for sale during the 
Sturgis Motorcycle Rally.  

The Planning and Zoning Commission reviewed this application during the 
June 7, 2023 meeting and approved the application. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Approval/Denial by Board of Adjustment 
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